
KEY FEATURES OF FORMAL LANGUAGE IN ACADEMIC WRITING

language. It is used when writing for professional or academic purposes like Examples of formal and informal language
are shown below: Contractions.

Dartmouth College. Part of being analytical in your writing is to compare and contrast, evaluate and consider
both sides of an issue. Some types of academic writing encourage the use of personal pronouns. Instead,
academic writing should be clear and concise in order to communicate its contents in the best way. TV, photos
whenever possible. Avoid using terms whose meaning you are unsure of--don't just guess or assume!
However, the content of your paper should focus on methodology, the analysis and interpretation of findings,
and their implications as they apply to the research problem rather than background information and
descriptions of tangential issues. Informal language, on the other hand, is more commonly utilized in the
situations or scenarios where we are more relaxed and will often involve people that we know on a more
personal level. Svenska Features of Academic Language Academic language has a unique set of rules: it
should be explicit, formal and factual as well as objective and analytical in nature. If none exists, use bullets
and avoid checkmarks or other symbols. To do otherwise is simply story-telling. If you are not confident about
when to use semi-colons [and most of the time, they are not required for proper punctuation], rewrite using
shorter sentences or revise the paragraph. Difference between Formal VS Informal Language in Different
Situations Difference between Formal VS Informal Language in Different Situations Regardless of the
language you speak, you have grown up knowing the importance of using formal language in the situations
that best warrant it. Excessive use of specialized terminology. It also means that you explain, give reasons,
draw conclusions, make suggestions and recommendations and support this with evidence. It must be cohesive
and possess a logically organized flow of ideas; this means that the various parts are connected to form a
unified whole. For a quick introduction to academic writing, watch this 3 minute video from Lund University:
Formal Formal writing requires considerable effort to construct meaningful sentences, paragraphs, and
arguments that make the text easy to comprehend. When presenting a position or argument that you disagree
with, describe this argument accurately and without loaded or biased language. For further information and
examples of subjective and objective language, see this handout from the University of Adelaide. You should
only use abbreviations when it makes the reading of your text easier. You need to be as thorough as possible
with your approach to each topic when you are using a formal style. Yes, it is appropriate for you to use
specialist language and a formal style of expression in academic writing, but it does not mean using "big
words" just for the sake of doing so. Active and passive voice One way of avoiding the use of personal
pronouns is to use the passive voice. A formal writing style shows a limited range of emotions and avoids
emotive punctuation such as exclamation points, ellipsis, etc. Informal writing takes a personal tone as if you
were speaking directly to your audience the reader. Academic texts should be factual, concise and accurate.
There should be narrative links between sentences and paragraphs so that the reader is able to follow your
argument. If this cannot be done without confusing the reader, then you need to explain what you mean within
the context of how that word or phrase is used within a discipline.


